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As we prepare to close out another year at SSEEO, we look back with
appreciation to our sponsors, donors, and volunteers who continue to

​support the stroke community and our mission.
On behalf of the SSEEO Board of Directors, may the magic of the holiday season

fill every corner of your heart with warmth, light and love.

Wishing you a merry and bright holiday!

During all the gifts and good times, the holiday season may involve a higher risk of
stroke.
 
Celebrations often include rich foods and alcohol – and busier social calendars
leaving less time for exercise and sleep. Your body can be affected by additional stress
from party preparations; shopping for gifts; increased expenses or traveling; many
other holiday activities; and cold weather, too.
 
Give yourself time to sleep and relax, it's important! Be mindful about what you eat,
drink, and do. Balance indulgent treats with healthy choices; make time for physical
activity; connect with friends and family, and make sure to know the signs and
symptoms of stroke.

http://www.facebook.com/sseeo
https://twitter.com/SSEEO2004
https://www.linkedin.com/in/stroke-survivors-empowering-each-other-a7a79b162
https://youtu.be/Fpe4k0I17to?si=_e5wAEuzMQMD9_Qe
https://youtu.be/KDPeq4aNQ18?si=0Ce6UjIix4a3lv1g
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=0dfa0c6e-2ed9-46d7-9381-85dea9326423


Students Making a Difference in the Stroke Community

Siona Mishra – “I am a sophomore at Johns Hopkins University majoring in
neuroscience and grew-up in Round Lake, IL. This summer, I had the amazing
opportunity to work with SSEEO on a research project exploring the mental health of
stroke survivors. In the future, I hope to combine my passion for research and patient
care to improve outcomes for those recovering from strokes and other neurological
conditions."

SSEEO Poster - Mental Health Challenges and Stroke at the 18th Annual Lewis Landsberg Research Day,

Northwestern Medicine Feinberg School of Medicine.



Sumner Silver – “I am a
junior at Highland Park High

School. I hope to attend college
on a premed track and

eventually become a doctor.
This summer, I had the

opportunity to interview
volunteers and create videos
showcasing their work while

encouraging others to get
involved. Meeting these

remarkable volunteers and
learning about their

contributions to SSEEO was
truly inspiring.”

Make a Donation

 
SSEEO

P.O. Box 855 Lombard, IL 60148
(888) 988-8047

......................................
SSEEO Program Flyer

Stay Connected

      

 

Stroke Survivors Empowering Each Other | P. O. Box 855 | Lombard, IL 60148-0855 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

https://sseeo.org/donate
https://sseeo.org/home-2020-programs
http://www.facebook.com/sseeo
https://twitter.com/SSEEO2004
https://www.linkedin.com/in/stroke-survivors-empowering-each-other-a7a79b162
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice

